The Short-Necked Tortoise

Pictured above from left: The Director Mr. A. J. Fraser, the Minister for Fisheries
(Mr. Ross Hutchinson), Mr. A. C. Shedley, Chairman of the Zoological Gardens Board
and Dr. W. D. L. Ride, Director of the Western Australian Museum.

On November 21, at the South Perth Zoological Gardens, the Minister for Fisheries
(Mr. Ross Hutchinson) officially handed over thirteen Short-necked Tortoises to the
_Chairman of the Zoological Gardens Board.



